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My fellow American,

On March 11, 2021, I signed into law the American Rescue Plan, a law that will help vaccinate
America and deliver immediate economic relief to hundreds of millions of Americans, including you.

A key part of the American Rescue Plan is direct payments of $1,400 per person for most American
households. With the $600 direct payment from December, this brings the total relief payment up to
$2,000. This fulfills a promise I made to you, and will help get millions of Americans through this

crisis.

I am pleased to inform you that because of the American Rescue Plan. a direct payment of
$ 1.400.00 was issued to you by direct deposit. If you haven’t received your

payment within 7 days of receiving this letter. please check the status of the payment by visiting the

IRS website or calling the IRS phone number listed at the bottom of this letter.

There may be other parts of the American Rescue Plan that will help you as well. For example, there
is aid for small businesses, an expanded child tax credit for families, and resources to reopen our
schools safely. The American Rescue Plan also extends unemployment insurance and helps reduce
your health care premiums if you have a plan through the Affordable Care Act.

To learn more about this law and how it will work for you, please visit wh.gov/arp.

When I took office, I promised the American people that help was on the way. The American Rescue
plan makes good on that promise. This bill was passed to provide emergency relief to millions of
Americans. I want to be sure you receive all the benefits that you are entitled to.

This has been a long, hard time for our nation. But I believe brighter days are ahead. We are on the
path to vaccinating the nation. Our economy is on the mend. And our children will be back in school.
I truly believe there is nothing we can’t do as a nation, as long as we do it together.

1/

Presideny/Joseph R. Biden Jr,

For information on your direct payment, please visit IRS.gov/coronavirus or call 800-919-9835.



